
 

July 15, 2024 

  

Removal of Derelict Vehicles 
Oropune Gardens, Piarco 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
It has been brought to the attention of the Trinidad and Tobago Housing Development 
Corporation (HDC) that some residents of Buildings 1 to 8 at Oropune Gardens are in 
breach of the rules and regulations of the community. 
 
Please note that unattended vehicles occupy valuable parking spaces that can be utilised 
by other homeowners. It also encourages rodents and mosquitoes onto the premises, and 
can lead to adverse health issues.  
 

Residents are reminded that common spaces within the community are for the utilisation 
and enjoyment of all homeowners.  Failure to remove these vehicles within a reasonable 
timeframe will result in the HDC taking steps to remove them at the owner's expense. 
 

We look forward to the support of all homeowners as we work together to ensure 
Oropune Gardens remains a comfortable, clean, and safe living environment.  
 
The HDC thanks you in advance for your understanding as we work to improve the 
amenities within your community.   

END 


